Summer Finale Play Day Safety Protocols

For all attendees, please be advised of the following safety protocols for the Summer Finale Play Day.

1. We ask all participants to park in the north parking lot and enter through that gate.  The fields are located right next to this entrance so it will be the shortest walk.

2. Before arriving we ask all families to self screen for temperature and Covid symptoms.  Use these questions for self screening
a. Do you have a fever?
b. Do you have a cough?
c. Do you have a sore throat
d. Do you have shortness of breath
e. Have you had close contact with or cared for someone with confirmed Covid-19?

3. Upon entry all players and parents will have their temperature taken.

4. Face coverings must be worn at all times while in the facility.  Players may take them off when they start their warmups.

5. Only one parent per player

6. Players must bring their own water.

7. No team tents will be allowed, and large group gatherings are prohibited.

8. While on the sidelines, we will have cones placed to keep social distancing on the sideline. We ask coaches and players to follow this spacing. 

9. We will not be the only group using the facility, so we ask families to stay by our fields to reduce exposure risk with other groups.

We look forward to hosting this event and appreciate everyone’s due diligence in keeping this a safe event for all families. 

Sincerely,

Iron Horse Lacrosse
